
 

 

 
           

22nd June 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 6 Activities 

As you will be aware, your child will soon be leaving this school, but in order to bid them a fond farewell, 

there are two activities which they will be involved in before we break up.  Details of these are listed below 

and the relevant permission slips are at the end of the letter.  Could you please return them to school as 

soon as possible? 

 

Y6 Prom 

Year 6 children will be holding a fundraising day on Monday, 2nd July.  If parents have any old toys/books we 

could sell, donations would be much appreciated before the event. 

 

Y6 Performance 

You are invited to the Year 6 production of “Charlie and the Chocolate Factory” on Tuesday, 10th July at 

2:00pm and 6:00pm.  (The children will need to be at school for 5:30pm for the evening performance in 

order to change into costume etc.)  They may be required to wear stage make-up, so please could you give 

your permission for this on the performance slip at the end of this letter.  

 

There is no limit on tickets, but we would ask you to please be sensible!  Complete the slip to request the 

number of seats required, and tickets will be sent home with your child – separate tickets for afternoon and 

evening performances.  You will only be allowed in to the performances on presentation of your ticket.  

Children are welcome to attend with parents, but if they are disruptive you will be expected to take them 

out. 

 

Leavers’ Assembly  

The Leavers’ Assembly will be held on Thursday, 19th July at 2:00pm.  This event is especially in honour of 

the Y6’s transition from primary to secondary school.  During the assembly some of the Y6 children will read 

out their ‘Memories, Hopes and Fears’ and the rest of the school will perform songs or other items for them.   

 

This is a very special occasion, so could I please ask that your child comes to school in school uniform. 

 

Please sign the slip below to book your seat.  As we have to squeeze a lot of people into the hall, I am afraid 

that numbers will have to be restricted to 2 seats per family – sorry!!  Also, this assembly is not suitable for 

very young children or babies. 

 

Sex Education 

We will be covering this rather delicate subject before we break up for the summer.  Please let the school 

office know by Wednesday, 27th June, if you do not wish your child to be included. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Maria Hamblin (Mrs) 

Headteacher 

 

 

 



 

 

Leavers’ Assembly 

 

Name of Child: ……………………………………………………………………………. 

 

I would like to attend the Leavers’ Assembly on Thursday, 19th July at 2:00pm.  I would like to 

reserve …………………………. seats (maximum of 2).  

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

 

‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ 

 

Name of Child: ……………………………………………………………………… 

 

I would like to attend the Y6 performance of ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ on Tuesday, 

10th July at 2:00pm.   

 

I would like to reserve ……………… seats 

 

 

I would like to attend the Y6 performance of ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ on Tuesday, 

10th July at 6:00pm.    

 

I would like to reserve ……………… seats 

 

 

I give permission for my child to wear make-up for the Year 6 production: Yes/No 

 

 

Collection of Children after the Evening Performance 

 

I will be attending the evening performance       Yes/No  

 

I will be collecting my child after the performance      Yes/No 

 

I will be sending a relative/friend ………………………................(Name) to collect my child  Yes/No 

 

My child may walk home unaccompanied        Yes/No 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………….. 
 


